[image: image1.wmf]
927 Dowson Valley Road, Tulsa, Oklahoma 74151 Voice: (918) 669-4428 Fax: (918) 669-4429 www.infotech.com 


March 5. 2000 

Dr. Sandra Wofford. President Whiddier College 

333 Whiddier Avenue 

Tulsa. Oklahoma 74150 

Dear Dr. Wofford: 

Because we appreciate Whiddier College and the many opportunities you have provided to deserving students over the years, we at Infotech have supported the college in many ways. Thank you for considering our grounds for your graduation ceremony. 

Our company-wide sales meetings will be held during the weeks of May 29th and 

June 5th. We will host over 200 sales representatives and their families, and activities will take place at both our corporate campus and the Ramada Renaissance. Therefore we will be unable to devote an adequate support staff for your graduation. 

My assistant, Roberta Seagers, suggests you contact the Municipal Botanical Gardens as a possible graduation site. She recommends calling Jerry Kane (555-5555), director of public relations. If we can help in any other way with graduation, please let us know. 

Even though our annual meeting will most likely prohibit us from ever hosting graduation, we remain firm in our commitment to you, President Wofford, and to the fine students you represent. We will continue to be a corporate partner to Whiddier College and will support your efforts as you move into the twenty-first century. 

Sincerelv. 

May Yee Kwan

May Yee Kwan 

Public Relations Director 
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